February Is Teen Dating Violence Awareness Month

[bookmark: _GoBack]February is Teen Dating Violence Awareness Month and Voices of Hope is partnering with the Lincoln Public Libraries to promote it among Lincoln’s teens. Throughout the month, you can pick up a free bookmark highlight facts about signs of healthy and unhealthy relationships. Readers are asked to consider whether the relationship in the book they are are reading are healthy or unhealthy.  The bookmarks, created by Voices of Hope, also share information how  the reader can help someone in an unhealthy relationship. We want Lincoln to know that everyone deserves a healthy relationship, not an abusive one. A huge shout-out to Lincoln Public Libraries for partnering with us in this project to help end dating violence in our community!

